Posler, Kathryn

From: Joe Keyser <joeowenk@icloud.com>
Sent: Monday, January 23, 2023 5:37 PM

To: Posler, Kathryn; kwaldier@beusgilbert.com
Subject: Case 956-PA-2022

/\ External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Hello,

My wife and | recently received your letter regarding the above referenced case, and are residents in the Los Portones
subdivision. We have a number of concerns with the general plan amendment referred to in the letter:

* The intersection has become increasingly dangerous and difficult to cross. The increased traffic will only exacerbate
this already untenable situation.

* Our houses are within earshot and down wind from this facility.

* There is already a resource for this within two blocks in Scottsdale and Deer Creek where there is an existing dog
facility.

* Scottsdale’s aged general plan has seen far too many amendments, case in point the ugly skyscrapers erected at the
101 + Hayden, and no new open space.

We are unable to attend the meeting referenced in your letter but would appreciate our comments being included in
the hearings mentioned in the letter.

Thank you,

Joe and Elisa Keyser

Sent from my iPhone



